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NEWSLETTER  

 
 

 
Remembrance 

The children have been learning about Remembrance Day 
this week and have produced some fantastic work showing 
empathy and compassion. We observed a respectful silence 
at 11 o’clock yesterday and took part in quiet prayer and 
reflection in our collective worship today.  Reception 
children made a wreath which will be displayed as part of 
the remembrance project.  Details are below and everyone 
is welcome to attend.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
15.11.21 Odd Socks Day for Anti-
bullying week 
17.11.21 Anti Bullying Alliance – 
 Key 1 and 2 Stage Performances 
(please can payment of £3 be made on 
ParentPay) 
17th and 18th November - Open 
Evenings (by appointment) 
18.11.21  School Photographer  
25.11.21 Y5 Robinwood Information 
meeting on Zoom 4pm 
19.11.21 Children in Need Day and Feel 
Good Friday (own clothes and cake sale 
– more details to follow)  
2.12.21 Y6 Robinwood Information 
meeting on Zoom 4pm 
3.12.21 Nursery and Reception Pex Hill 
Welly Walk 
9.12.21 – Outdoor Christmas Craft Stalls 
3-4pm  
10.12.21 Christmas Jumper Day and 
Christmas Dinner 
16.12.21 Whole School Pantomime trip 
– more details to follow 
21.12.21 Break up for Christmas 1.30pm  
5.1.22  Return to school 
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Flu Immunisation 
• The immunisation team will be in school again on Monday 6th December to 

administer the flu spray to any children who did not receive it when the team were 
in earlier in the month.  

• We are aware some parents had completed consent forms online but there was an 
issue with the team accessing the required permission forms. 

• Please can you contact the team on 0151 676 5141 if you are in any doubt about 
your eConsent form being accepted. Unfortunately, we cannot do anything in 
school to help with this as we have no involvement with the paperwork.  

• The eConsent form MUST be submitted 48hours prior to the team coming into 
school otherwise they cannot guarantee the consent form will be processed in 
time. Therefore, all eConsent forms must be completed by Thursday 2nd 
December. 

• eConsent form link  https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination 

• Post immunisation advice will be sent to the email that was provided in the 
eConsent form. Anyone who has not provided an email address will receive a 
paper copy.  

 
Extra -Curricular clubs 
Clubs are starting up again on Tuesday  for the next 4 weeks. Please check Parentapp for 
details.  
 
 
Odd Socks Day and Anti-Bullying Week 
On Monday 15th November we launch the start of Anti-bullying week 
and children are invited to wear odd socks for the day. Drama 
performances have been booked for KS1 and 2 on 17th November. 
Please can a contribution of £3 per child be made on ParentPay. 
Many thanks. 
 
Times Tables Rockstars Competition  
Congratulations to everyone who took part last week. Year 6 were the 
overall winning class and Heidi (Y6) was the overall winner in school. Lots of 
children received certificates today for their overall effort and achievement. 
Well done!  
 
PTA Meeting  - Monday 15th November 4pm on Zoom 
Everyone is very welcome to join the meeting. Please see 
Parentapp for Zoom details.  
 
Please look out for Parentapp updates from Mrs Quigley about 
forthcoming events on the lead up to Christmas.  

 
Open Evenings – Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th November 
3.30-5.30 pm  
Please contact the office to make an appointment.  
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School Photographer – Thursday 18th November 
Our photographer will be in school on the morning of 18.11.21 for individual and family 
photographs. If you have pre-school children and would like a family photograph, please 
come the hall doors at 8.30am.  
 
Friday 19th November – Children in Need and Feel -Good Friday 
Children are welcome to wear their own clothes/ Children in Need merchandise. (We will 
be selling wrist bands next week for £1.) Please can a donation of £2 be paid on Parentapp 
which will be split between the charity and school fundraising.  Many thanks. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Volunteers needed please … 

Are you a good at sewing? Could you help us out with some projects in the 
school? We would love to hear from you if you think you could help us out 
with some simple projects! Please send an email to the school address and 
we will get back to you with some details! Many thanks, Mrs Mitchell.  

 

 
Sporting Achievements  

 
Year 3 Swimmers  
 
Mrs Quigley and the swimming coaches have been very impressed with Year 3 these last 2 
weeks. Their stamina, behaviour and attitude in lessons has been excellent and they have 
made wonderful progress.   
 
Year 3 Footballers 
Congratulations to the boys who took part in the 
football tournament on Tuesday. They showed 
wonderful team spirit and played some fantastic 
football.  

 
 

Well done Year 3! 

 
 

 
 
 

mailto:holy.family@holyfamilycronton.co.uk
http://www.holyfamilycronton.co.uk/

